
Laboratory,
U.S. Naval Hospital,
St. Albans, L.B.,N.Y.
18 January 1944.

My dear Prof. Keller:

My. Fox has no doubt informed you of my latterday difficulties over

my English requirements. I enclose a copy of the letter that I have sent

to Mr. Field. I would come up and try to iron thie out personally at greater

Lent, but at the moment 1 am a patient here with sinusitis, and don't

rate liberty. I would appreciate it if you would inform Dr. Nobbe and Mr.

Brown of my predicament. It was at thetm advice (I think) that I took

Colloguium eee oes L hope this dosan't sound reproachful, I don't mean it

ened way. Hoping to See you soon,

Respectfully yours,

Joshua Lederberg.


